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January 27, 2011 
 
        
       
Victoria Richie 
2563 Helmo Ave N 
Oakdale  MN 55128 

 

 
Re: Appeal for property at 1641 Conway Street 
 File ID #: ALH 11-154 
 
Dear Ms. Richie: 
 
This is to confirm that on January 25, 2011 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the matter to Tuesday, February 8, 2010 at 
1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall & Courthouse.  You may provide photos of the windows to 
show that the windows can be opened to at least 16 inches.  If the windows can be opened to 
16 inches, she will recommend granting the egress bedroom windows.  Please note that Item 6 
(main floor-kitchen fire door) has been withdrawn by the Department. 
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 

Pat Fish (email) 
File 
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